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Veryan Sports News 

Congratulations to our nominees  for the Celtic Cross 

Awards Ceremony that took place at St Petroc’s Church, Bodmin. 

Jemima Hetherington, Red Shreck, Ruby Wilson and Thomas Ed-

wards  were all winners at a special ceremony on Wednesday 

evening.  

 

 

Kiberick Class:  Chloe Hick 

Pendower Class: Leo Spear-Slater 

Carne Class: Elowen 

Congratulations and well done on all your achievements! 

VeryanMusic 

Updates 



We hope that the children have enjoyed their sailing 

lessons this term with the Roseland Youth Sailing 

Trust.  They have certainly had amazing weather for 

it!  For those who would like to do more, sailing lessons 

are available over the summer at Roseland Paddle and 

Sail at Percuil, St Mawes Sailing Club and also at 

Polkerris beach.  Details are available on their websites. 

The Roseland Youth Sailing Trust has bursaries available for enthusiastic individuals 

who would otherwise not be able to afford this tuition.  Download an application form 

and follow us on Facebook. 

The Trust now supports 13 schools to have free sailing lessons. These are funded by 

grants and local businesses including #Tesco’s Truro. When shopping at Tesco's Truro 

please ask for your “bag” tokens at the tills and vote for RYST during July and August 

by placing the tokens in the boxes at the exit of the store.  The more tokens in our box 

the more money Tesco’s will give the Trust........ 

Happy holidays on and off the water, from The Roseland Youth Sailing Trust 

 ...World Book Day—Chapter 2! 

You may recall that World Book Day had to 

be postponed due to the snow? We would 

still really like to take part in this event    

albeit a bit delayed! 

On Friday 20th  July we invite all the children 

to wear their favourite book character cos-

tumes and bring their favourite books to 

share with each other. We ask that each 

child donates £1 towards the World Book 

Day charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children were visited by Librarians from Truro library to talk about the read-

ing challenge. This will take place at all libraries across Cornwall and the children are re-

warded for their participation in the new term.  

How many books can you read this summer?! . 

       ..And on the subject of reading…. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/tesco?hc_location=ufi

